
  bow 2578 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  bow 2578 # kampto {kamp'-to}; apparently a primary verb; to
bend: -- {bow}.[ql

  bow 4781 # sugkampto {soong-kamp'-to}; from 4862 and 2578; to
bend together, i.e. (figuratively) to afflict: -- {bow} down.[ql

  down 4781 # sugkampto {soong-kamp'-to}; from 4862 and 2578; to
bend together, i.e. (figuratively) to afflict: -- bow {down}.[ql

  fall 4625 # skandalon {skan'-dal-on} ("scandal"); probably
from a derivative of 2578; a trap-stick (bent sapling), i.e.
snare (figuratively, cause of displeasure or sin): -- occasion
to {fall} (of stumbling), offence, thing that offends,
stumblingblock.[ql

  occasion 4625 # skandalon {skan'-dal-on} ("scandal"); probably
from a derivative of 2578; a trap-stick (bent sapling), i.e.
snare (figuratively, cause of displeasure or sin): -- {occasion}
to fall (of stumbling), offence, thing that offends,
stumblingblock.[ql

  of 4625 # skandalon {skan'-dal-on} ("scandal"); probably from
a derivative of 2578; a trap-stick (bent sapling), i.e. snare
(figuratively, cause of displeasure or sin): -- occasion to fall
({of} stumbling), offence, thing that offends, stumblingblock.[ql

  offence 4625 # skandalon {skan'-dal-on} ("scandal"); probably
from a derivative of 2578; a trap-stick (bent sapling), i.e.
snare (figuratively, cause of displeasure or sin): -- occasion
to fall (of stumbling), {offence}, thing that offends,
stumblingblock.[ql

  offends 4625 # skandalon {skan'-dal-on} ("scandal"); probably
from a derivative of 2578; a trap-stick (bent sapling), i.e.
snare (figuratively, cause of displeasure or sin): -- occasion
to fall (of stumbling), offence, thing that {offends},
stumblingblock.[ql

  re-)turn 0344 # anakampto {an-ak-amp'-to}; from 303 and 2578;
to turn back: -- ({re-)turn}.[ql

  stumbling 4625 # skandalon {skan'-dal-on} ("scandal");
probably from a derivative of 2578; a trap-stick (bent sapling),
i.e. snare (figuratively, cause of displeasure or sin): --
occasion to fall (of {stumbling}), offence, thing that offends,
stumblingblock.[ql

  stumblingblock 4625 # skandalon {skan'-dal-on} ("scandal");
probably from a derivative of 2578; a trap-stick (bent sapling),
i.e. snare (figuratively, cause of displeasure or sin): --
occasion to fall (of stumbling), offence, thing that offends,
{stumblingblock}.[ql

  that 4625 # skandalon {skan'-dal-on} ("scandal"); probably
from a derivative of 2578; a trap-stick (bent sapling), i.e.
snare (figuratively, cause of displeasure or sin): -- occasion
to fall (of stumbling), offence, thing {that} offends,
stumblingblock.[ql

  thing 4625 # skandalon {skan'-dal-on} ("scandal"); probably
from a derivative of 2578; a trap-stick (bent sapling), i.e.
snare (figuratively, cause of displeasure or sin): -- occasion
to fall (of stumbling), offence, {thing} that offends,
stumblingblock.[ql

  to 4625 # skandalon {skan'-dal-on} ("scandal"); probably from
a derivative of 2578; a trap-stick (bent sapling), i.e. snare
(figuratively, cause of displeasure or sin): -- occasion {to}
fall (of stumbling), offence, thing that offends, stumblingblock.
[ql
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